
 

Rockdale Station  
improvement works 
From Tuesday 4 December to Wednesday 12 December  
What we’re doing 
Sydney Trains is undertaking staged platform construction work at Rockdale Station from Tuesday 4 December to 
Wednesday 12 December. 

To improve network safety and reduce the need for ongoing maintenance, we’re working on rebuilding Platforms 2 
and 3 over the next two years. 

We understand this work will have an impact on you and your neighbours. We appreciate your patience and 
understanding. 

Please call 131500 or check Upcoming Trackwork on the Transportnsw.info website to find out whether buses will 
replace trains. 

How this affects you 
Noise 
• These works may create additional noise at night over the weekend. We apologise for the inconvenience this may 

cause. 
• Work will take place around the clock from 4am Saturday 8 December to 6am Monday 10 December. 
• Finishing works may take place following this period for minor construction works.  
• Equipment may be delivered to the worksite outside the above times. Due to travel restrictions on large 

vehicles, some deliveries may occur at night. 
 

Traffic and Parking 
• Heavy vehicles will access the rail corridor via Alexandra Parade, Geeves Avenue and Railway Street. 
• While we will park our vehicles inside the rail corridor where possible, please be aware that on-street parking and 

station car parks may be limited near the worksite. 
• These works will require the use of several items of heavy plant. To ensure the heavy plant is available for use 

when required, a site compound will be established in the commuter carpark on Railway Street in between 
Oakura Street and Gloucester Street. 

• The commuter carpark on Railway Street will be closed from Tuesday 4 December to Wednesday 12 
December. Alternate car parking can be found along Alexandra Parade, Geeves Avenue and Railway Street. 

• Traffic controllers will be on duty to assist vehicle movements in and out of the rail corridor. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation during these essential works. 
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